
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY COUNCIL 

 
 
The City Council of the City of Plainview will conduct a public hearing on Tuesday, April 
9th, 2019 at 7:00 p.m., in the Council Chambers located at City Hall, 901 Broadway, 
Plainview, Texas to consider testimony and take action on amending the City’s Code of 
Ordinances, Chapter 14, Article 14.02 Zoning Ordinance by amending and adopting 
comprehensive zoning regulations, establishing and defining zoning districts and 
adopting a zoning map applicable throughout the municipal limits of the City of Plainview.. 
 
All interested citizens and property owners of the City, as well as other persons of interest, 
are invited to attend the public hearings and participate in the same.  A copy of the 
proposed Zoning Regulations and Zoning Map can be found on the City website at 
www.plainviewtx.org. 
 
Posted at City Hall, 901 Broadway on March 4, 2019 at 2:30 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
   
Belinda Hinojosa 
City Secretary 
 
 

http://www.plainviewtx.org/

